
SPECIAL NOTE: 

This session alone does not meet the OPM training requirement for new supervisors. If you are 
interested in attending the 3-day program for new supervisors, please visit 
http://trainingcenter.nih.gov/app/show_details.aspx?cd_crs=9511. 

For more information on mandatory supervisory training, visit 
http://trainingcenter.nih.gov/mandatory_supervisory_training.html. 


